
Egginton School PTA 
Minutes of Meeting April 4th 2017 (Unconfirmed) 
Egginton Primary School 
 

Present Naomi Wilson (co-chair) 
Lia Vine (co-chair) 
Ros Farrow (Secretary) 
Mr Kitching (Headteacher)  
Kelly Jones 
 
 

Lisa Pepper 
Ellie Davies 
Emma Boyles 
Natalie Davenport 
Laura O’Brien  
 
 
 

 

Apologies Caroline Sayer 
June Tweddle (Treasurer) 
 

  

Minutes of the 
last meeting 

Read and approved  

Matters arising 

Social Event This was cancelled due to lack of ticket sales (only 37 sold).  
However, 16 of us met at Ros Farrow’s house and had an 
enjoyable evening. Donations were made towards the PTA 

 

Climbing Wall This was bought to school today. The children all really 
enjoyed it. Thanks to Greg Wilson for bringing the wall. 

 

Agenda 

Spending 
Requests 

The shade has been bought for the garden.  Other items are 
waiting to be ordered.  Chess sets were found in the school so 
these do not need to be purchase. Mr Kitching is looking in to 
the music workshop, possibly to be shared with another 
school. The mud kitchen has been made by Adam Holloway 
and will soon be installed in school. Many thanks to Adam for 
making this. 
School in a bag – organisation to visit school on June 26th 
afternoon.. Pupils to make up 35 bags at a cost of £700. 
Request for donation towards school trip to the Yorkshire 
Sculpture Park. 

 

Murder 
Mystery Event 

Naomi is looking to book this for the end of September. To be 
an event in the hall, providing food. 

 

Easter Eggs Have been purchased for staff and pupils and will be 
distributed on the last day of term. Naomi, Caroline and Lia to 
help distribute 

 

Garden Project Persimmon homes are coming to see the finished garden on 
17th July. Karen is working on a plan. Emma to liaise with Karen 
about time plan. Emma will ask Swarkestone nursery if they 
can donate any plants/vegetables to start the garden. 

EB 
KW 

Church fete To rebranded as ‘village fete’ to encourage school 
contributions.  Reminder of date – 8th July. 

 

AOB 



Film night Suggested an event for children after school, film, 
refreshments. Possible date 13th July.   

 

Newsletter A newsletter is to be produced to inform parents about the 
impending financial difficulties in schools and to let them know 
what the PTA spends its money on. 

ND 

Family picnic Sunday 9th July, day after fete, in the park  

  CS 

Future 
Meeting Dates 

Tuesday May 23rd,  

 


